
To my dear people,



I have to leave for the summer and shall be back when I can. We have to 
hand our iPads in this week so I can’t post much. I hope you are nice to 
each other and continue to spread positivity. I will be inactive for a little 
around 3 months (rest of this month and small bit of a august) I’m sorry 
and will miss you all greatly. 




Keep your chins up little soldiers.

-Victor/trench gore ❤ 












